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1 November 2018

IMPORTANT INFORMATION - PROPOSED SPECIAL RATE VARIATION

Dear Residents and Property Owners

I am writing to let you know that at its meeting on 29 October 2018 Council resolved to confirm 
its intent to apply for a Special Rate Variation that would apply to all ratepayers. This decision 
was not taken lightly. An increase in Council income is necessary in order to meet community 
expectations for services and to fund the essential infrastructure that we rely on. 

Our aim is to ensure North Sydney remains a well-maintained and desirable place to live and 
work. With the money we raise we will be ensuring all our infrastructure works as it should. 
We will also be providing those little extra that matter - like mowed verges, easy to navigate 
footpaths, places to picnic in the park and family friendly events. 

The attached information brochure provides details of three possible scenarios for the future. 
Council’s preferred scenario is Scenario 3.

A Special Rate Variation must be approved by the Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
which requires details of how the additional income would be spent as well evidence that 
Council is making efficiency savings. The brochure provides details of the projects that would 
be delivered if the SRV application is approved.

A key part of an SRV application is community consultation. Please take the time to read the 
information and visit yoursay.northsydney.nsw.gov.au to tell us what you think. The consultation 
is open from 1 November until 16 January and will include three public forums and eight drop-
in sessions which you are welcome to attend. Alternatively you can complete the survey on 
Council’s website.

For more information about our community consultation or the projects listed in the information 
brochure, please visit www.northsydney.nsw.gov.au or email yoursay@northsydney.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely

Jilly Gibson	
MAYOR 	 GENERAL MANAGER






